ADDENDUM
REGULAR PARKS AND RECREATION COMMISSION MEETING
BOWEN PARK COMPLEX CONFERENCE ROOM
500 BOWEN ROAD (LOWER LEVEL)
WEDNESDAY, 2015-NOV-25, COMMENCING AT 6:00 P.M.

ITEM PAGES
9. CORRESPONDENCE:

(@) Letter dated 2015-NOV-23 from Trudy Coates, Director of Corporate 11.1
Administration, regarding District of Lantzville appointments to the
Nanaimo Parks and Recreation Commission.
(Motion required to receive correspondence.)

12. DELEGATIONS:

(e) Marjorie Stewart, Nanaimo Food Share, speaking in support of a 20
permanent place for a year-round farmer’s market at Beban Park.

(Motion required to receive delegation.)

2014-NOV-25
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November 23, 2015

chris.jackson@nanaimo.ca

Chris Jackson, Manager of Legislative Services
City of Nanaimo

455 Wallace Street

Nanaimo, BC V9R 5]6

Dear Chris Jackson:

Appointment of District of Lantzville Member and Alternate Member
on the City of Nanaimo Parks & Recreation Commission

Further to our September 15, 2015 letter, this letter is to confirm the District of Lantzville’s
member and alternate, on the City of Nanaimo Parks and Recreation Commission, in
accordance with the PARC Mandate & Objectives adopted by City of Nanaimo Council
March 16, 2015.

Council of the District of Lantzville, at its regular meeting held Monday, November 9, 2015,
passed the following motions:

THAT Council appoints Councillor Mark Swain as Member, serving as the District of
Lantzvilles representative on the City of Nanaimo Parks and Recreation Commission for a
three-year term, serving without remuneration.

THAT Council appoints Councillor Dot Neary as the District of Lantzville’s Alternate
Member on the City of Nanaimo Parks & Recreation Commission for a three-year term,
serving without remuneration.

The contact information is:
Member Councillor Mark Swain Email address: councillor.swain@lantzville.ca
Phone: 250.714.9708

Alternate  Councillor Dot Neary Email address; councillor.neary@lantzville.ca
Phone: 250.933.1884

We would appreciate staff also continuing to copy the PARC agendas to the District of
Lantzville at trudv@lantzville.ca and brad@lantzville.ca.

If you require further information, please contact me at trudy@lantzville.ca or
250.390.4006.

Yours truly,

Trudy Coaé;
Director of Corporate Administration
File: 0470-20-NAN
c: Brad McRae, CAO
Richard Harding, Director & Robin Tweed, Secretary, Parks, Recreation & Environment, City of Nanaimo
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From: Webmaster

Sent: Friday, November 20, 2015 10:53 AM

To: Webmaster; Dept. of Parks Rec. and Environment
Subject: Request to Appear as Delegation

Marjorie Stewart, Nanaimo Food Share, has requested an appearance before the Parks and
Recreation Commission

The requested date is: Nov 25, 2015.
The requested meeting is: Parks and Recreation Commission
Presenter's information

Address:

City: Nanaimo

Province: BC

Postal Code:

Home Phone:

Email:

Bringing a presentation: No
Business Phone:

Details of Presentation:

1. We wish to support in principle the request by Island Roots Cooperative for a permanent
place for a year-round farmers' market at Beban Park.

2. We intend to host a consultation meeting between stakeholders in the local food
movement in this region to consider future needs.
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